

Development and Marketing Associate

Kris Moulard

kmoulard@cvcct.org

631-922-6680 (cell)

August/23/2016

Dear Friends:

I am writing on behalf of Community Voice Channel to ask your help in supporting our small, non-profit television station. We are so much more than just a small community station. We offer people a chance to learn all six studio positions, editing and handling professional equipment in studio and out in the field, to make their own show. Everything is free to anyone 13 years old and up. We have tours, film series, work with the schools in our area and the senior centers. The "High School Family Feud" provides the high school students in our 7 areas to get to know one another and interact in a spirit of fun. We are having this event in September.

The show is filmed here in the studio after school. It will run approximately 4.5 hours and they will be competing for bragging rights and prizes. That's where I am hoping you can help us with a donation in any amount to help us put shows on like this that benefit the community. Another new addition to our programming is "CVC Interviews". This show will be filmed twice a month and spotlight people in our community and others who want to tell us about themselves, their business or their hobby. Let me know if you would be interested. Finally, we have been filming the Connecticut Wine Trail. This is also a new series where we go to each winery here in CT. and film their whole operation and the story of each of these beautiful wineries. We have so many great ideas and also welcome ideas from you, our viewers and community members. As I said, "We Are So Much More."

But, these awesome programs need money for us to have the most up to date equipment. So, any donation amount to go to this event would be very appreciated. Of course, you will be mentioned in our credits and our monthly Newsletter. I have enclosed our business sponsor information if you would like to be a sponsor. **The Blu-ray Level is only \$300.00 right now for a limited time**. Call me if you are interested or have any questions. I hope we can count on you even for a small donation.

Thank you again,

Kris Moulard

Development and Marketing

(We are a 501C (3) organization, your donation is tax deductible. Thank you.)



105 Notch Road Bolton, CT 06043 860-645-1454 (office) **Development and Marketing Associate**

Kris Moulard kmoulard@cvcct.org 631-922-6680 (cell)